
 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

              22nd September 23 

Harvest Festival! 

 
Friezland Families are invited to join us at Friezland 
Church at 9.30am on FRIDAY 13TH OCTOBER. Children 
can bring a dry food donation which they will carry to 
church themselves and which will be delivered to 
Oldham Foodbank. We hope to see you there!  

Dates for the Diary 
September 
26th Grandparent Breakfast 1 8.45am 
28th 9:30am Open Morning 1 for Reception intake, Sept 2024 
October 
3rd 9:30am Open Morning 2 for Reception intake, Sept 2024 
5th Grandparent Breakfast 2 8.45am 
6th Friends of Friezland Halloween Party (see poster attached) 
11th Full Governing Board Meeting 6.15pm  
13th Harvest Festival at Friezland Church 9.30am  
16th Individual and sibling photographs 
19th Last day of term 
20th DLP Staff INSET day (School closed to pupils) 
23rd – 27th HALF TERM 
30th First day of term 

 

5 Star Rating! 

 
We are very proud to share the news that both our 
Kitchen and Frosties recently scored the highest rating in 
our Food Safety and Standards Inspection.  

Parent Workshops  
Thank you to those families who were able to attend the Reception 
and Year 1 Phonics Workshops this week. We hope you found it 
useful. We will continue to offer a range of opportunities for families 
to come into school this year, to find out about your children’s 
learning and to share celebrations and performances.  
 

 
Virtual Balloon Race!  

Our Friends of Friezland Virtual Balloon Race is coming! Your 
balloons will take flight on 27th September and the person 
whose balloon crosses the finish line first, will win a £30 
Amazon Voucher! Balloons cost only £4 each and we will 
display the race live on the big screen in our hall for children 
to follow over the 2 days. Click the link to buy your balloons! 
https://www.balloonrace.net/fofo 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Bags2School Collection 
The Friends of Friezland have arranged a ‘Bag 2 School’ collection on 
Tuesday 10th October. Donations of good quality second-hand 
clothing will be gratefully received ON THE DAY ONLY and should be 
placed next to the main entrance steps (if dry weather) or at the rear 
of school on the car park (if a wet day) by 9:00am. School will receive 
cash according to the total weight of the items, so the more we 
collect, the greater the fund! 

 

Friezland Open Mornings for Reception 2024 
We are hosting three Open Morning events for prospective 

Reception 2024 families on the following dates: 
Thursday 28th September, 9:30am OR 

Tuesday 3rd October, 9:30am OR 
Thursday 2nd November, 9:30am 

Places must be booked in advance using this form: 
https://forms.gle/d4n98S48oSwUZacQ6 

Home School Agreement 
This year’s home-school agreement has been uploaded to Google Classroom 
for children in YEAR 1 to YEAR 6. It will be set as a task in ‘Class Work’. 
Please have a read and then confirm your commitment to home-school 
partnership working by ‘submitting’ the task. This will act as your 

confirmation- no paperwork to return to school! Thank you       

Uniform Reminder 
This is a gentle reminder that jewellery – other than small stud 
earrings and watches – are not allowed to be worn in school. 
We also ask that children refrain from wearing nail varnish and 
make-up, and avoid extreme haircuts/styles e.g. shaved 
patterns. Many thanks for your support in maintaining our 
uniform expectations.  

Friends of Friezland Halloween Disco! 
 

Tickets are now on sale via Eduspot for this year’s Halloween 
disco. Tickets cost £4 per person (both adults and children must 
purchase a ticket) and the event takes place at Boarshurst Band 
Club, Friday 6th October, 7-9pm. It will be a fantastic event for 
Friezland Familes so grab tickets before they sell out! 

https://www.balloonrace.net/fofo
https://forms.gle/d4n98S48oSwUZacQ6


 

 

 

 


